
18. TRAVIS ROAD, SLIP LANE AT QEII ENTRANCE - “GIVE WAY” SIGN

The Area Engineer requested Board approval for the installation of a “Give Way”
sign in the Travis Road slip lane at the QEII Park entrance.  This was to alleviate
concerns expressed over confusion in this area.  The Board resolved that a “Give
Way” sign be placed against the Travis Road slip lane at the QEII Park entrance.


